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Patrice
I am traveling this week and want to get this info for this week:
 
This week, NIST will post the accepted public submissions for Post Quantum Cryptography (PQC)
standardization.  These submissions from around the world must meet NIST criteria for strength,
speed, size and capabilities.  This is a major milestone achievement in PQC development for NIST and
the nation as we now start a transparent and traceable review of all the submissions. 
https://csrc.nist.gov/projects/post-quantum-cryptography
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